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Amsterdam, May 4, 2020 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This letter is to confirm that I have performed a statistical review of the study: ‘’Consensus on the 
definition of colorectal anastomotic leakage: a modified Delphi study’’, and that in my opinion the 
statistical methods and techniques mentioned are appropriate for the research. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Prof. Dr. Jos W.R. Twisk, Professor Epidemiology and biostatistics, Amsterdam UMC 
E-mail: jwr.twisk@amsterdamumc.nl 


